370 Wabasha Street North, Suite 720

CapitolRiver Saint Paul, MN 55102
I‘l Council (651) 221-0488
District 17 www.capitolrivercouncil.org

October 5, 2022

Jeffrey Fishbach, City of Saint Paul, Dept. of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street
Saint Paul, MN 55101

Dear Jeffrey,

I have talked with Patrick Kellis about the plans for A’'BULAE event and catering business to be located at 255
6th Street East. This is an example of the kind of business that Downtown residents and workers consistently
say that they would like to see more of in our neighborhood. The CapitolRiver Council approves the 45-day
waiver for all liquor licenses and other licenses for the A’'BULAE. Thank you for your consideration. Please feel
free to contact me with additional questions or feedback.

Sincerely,

-

Jon Fure, Executive Director
CapitolRiver Council

(phone) 651-221-0488

(email) office@capitolrivercouncil.org
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